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Harnett County Government Complex
307 W. Cornelius Harnett Boulevard

Carolyn Beasley Lillington, NC 27546
PO Box 698
Benson NC 27504 ph: 910-893-7547

fax: 910-893-9371

Re: Status of Repair Permit for: 259 Stewart Road Dunn NC 28334
Ms. Beasley:

An attempt was made to evaluate your property for the purpose of issuing a Repair Permit. The evaluation could
not be completed for one or more of the following reasons.

1. Use pink flags to mark property lines and irons that are
set by surveyor need to be visible.

2. Use orange flags to mark house corners (325.00 fee incurred)
3. Directions not clear to property ($25.00 fee incurred)

4. Property needs only brush or vegetation removed

5. Driveway not shown on site plan

6. Backhoe pits required

X 7. Other- Onsite evaluation shows tank full to top of ground. Septic area is relatively dry.
Appears to be improperly draining. Soil evaluation shows soil is suitable to repair if required.

Homeowner advised to do full maintenance of system in advance of septic permit. Recommended to
evaluate both ends of tank and distribution method for blockages or damage. Repair as needed. To
receive a repair permit the applicant would be required to file for abandonment of existing well and
location of all four (4) property irons. Repair would likely require abandonment of existing well,
relocation of cable/dish lines, relocation of in-ground utility power, and locating of in-ground water lines.

Coordinate with certified septic contractor and reconfirm if traditional maintenance is unsuccessful.

Your application will be put on hold until the selected items above have been addressed. When completed
please call 910-893-7547 to confirm that the items mentioned have been corrected, we will then reschedule
your property for evaluation.

Sincerely,

e

Andrew Currin, R.E.H.S.

Environmental Health Specialist

Harnett County Department of Public Health
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